
Newsletter  
For the week of Sept. 12-16     Second Grade 

Reading - We will be reading the nonfiction story called Dogs.  We will also be 

working with long vowel sounds spelled with a silent e, and understanding 

author’s purpose for writing. Books will come home on Tuesday or Wednesday to 

read to a parent.  There will be a test on Friday over this story. 

Spelling – We are back to spelling this week.  Words will come home on Monday, 

sentences on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and the final test on Friday. 

English – We will be finishing learning about complete sentences and do some 

writing in our journals. 

Math – We have started working on memorizing the addition facts.  We have 

learned the 10’s, 9’s and are working on the 8’s. Hopefully we will start the 7’s 

next week also. 

Science – We will be learning about vertebrate and invertebrate animals, and 

we will classify the vertebrates in groups. 

Social Studies – none this week. 

Share Time – This will be on Friday afternoon, and I encourage all 2nd graders 

to participate each week.  This week please bring a family picture to share.  Be 

able to tell who is in the picture and their names.  If there are other children 

tell us their ages.  If you need to bring 2 pictures to get everyone in – that is 

fine. 

Reminders - 

o Tuesday, Sept. 13 – PTO meeting 6:30-7:30 – come and join in on all the 

fun things planned for your children. 

o Book orders are due Friday. 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

Sindie McCourt 

 


